Board Minutes August 16, 2021
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (325) 942-6651

Attendees: Thomas Rodriguez, Keith Perrine, Richard Agee, Laurel Scott. Kara James, Judy Agee, Theresa Cain, Joe Guerra, Paul Stipanovic, Daniel Anderson
Called to order at 12:10

Kara led us in prayer

July minutes were reviewed, Laurel motioned and Thomas seconded to approve – passed

August financials were reviewed, Dick motioned and Thomas seconded – Passed

PDG Keith advised he had secured the major $20K sponsor and a couple lesser sponsors for the October Air Races, approximately 10,000 tickets had been sold, mostly out of town, and first of September would be the major starting point, depending of COVID. Stay tuned as the San Angelo Lions are the depending on this success to support the Lions Charity.
PDG Keith advised the new bus benches had not been received to discuss.

The 3 ramp projects were waiting to see if material would be donated before firm scheduling, if not soon, we would proceed.

Treasurer Laurel, at the direction of the board, discussed the cost of the meals by McGowen. Tthey charge $8.00 a meal and we are billing about $6.50 with our “member with meals” invoices. The members who pay in advance and do not attend the meetings would make up some of the difference. It was recommended and approved by the board to go from $76 ($106) a quarter to $91 ($120) for meals. Hence a member with meals would be invoiced $120 a quarter starting the 4th quarter. Board asked Dick to advise all member with meals prior to the 4th quarter invoices.
Theresa advised we were feeding at the Lighthouse for the Blind this Wednesday at noon and 12:30 and all who will help should be there at 11:30.
PDG Keith spoke of the 100yr celebration in 2023 and had secured honored guest speakers. More to come as the date gets closer.

There was a brief discussion on member recognition and more to come.

PDG Keith brought up a Charity Committee that we had but for unknown reasons had stopped. As it was nearing 1:00, Boss Lion tabled this to the next board meeting.

Dick advised Tyler Cochran had moved to Temple and was joining a local club.

Meeting closed at 1:00
Richard Agee, secretary



